
DATES 
Families are invited to meet at the main entrance 

of Wooster Memorial Park April 28 at 2:00 

for a family friendly hike.  Weather                            

permitting. Please RSVP to Ali so we know 

how many people to expect. 

There are many ways to experience cam—it doesn’t have 

to be a whole week away from home! Your child might                

prefer: 

 Single Day (no overnight, just a daytime camp) 

 One Night (a short taste of the overnight experience) 

 Two Nights (a longer taste of what camp’s all about) 

 Full Week  

Full or partial scholarships are available for WUMC kids 

through the Central Valley District and WUMC.  See Ali for 

details!  

Families are invited to work at Jo’s Garden, a                     

community garden on Habitat land created with       

guidance from late WUMC member Jo Pugh.                      

Jo’s Garden is located on Larwill St., three blocks 

west of WUMC. A great chance for ASP youth to 

work on some skills!  

We are reinstating a youth offering, a chance to participate 

in worthwhile causes and see the difference they can make! 

Our focus for April and May will be supporting                      

congregation member Kay Bergen and her upcoming trip to 

Camphor Mission in Liberia. Kay would like to raise money 

for meals for the kids she will be serving with support from 

the WUMC congregation. Youth can bring their offerings to 

Sunday school effective immediately! 


